Chancellor Deane W. Malott, University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Halott:

Last week I spoke at the Cordley P.T.A. on "Health for You, Yours and Mine". After the formal lecture broke up a discussion arose regarding foot troubles and I told Superintendent Dean and some of the teachers about the Foot Arch Normalizer.

They are anxious that I obtain one and let their manual training teacher copy the pattern without infringing upon the patent, if possible.

I am wondering if I might obtain the one that I loaned you. If you will bring it to your office at any time I will come over and get it.

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH